
 

 

24th February 2022 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Sixth Form Sport/PE Trip – 11th March 2022 
 
We have arranged a trip to Derby University our BTEC Sport & Exercise Students and A Level PE students.  For all 
involved, the content covered on the day will relate directly to topic areas on the curriculum, as we will experience 
different ways of testing for components fitness within a laboratory setting.  For this, we will be using state of the art 
equipment which is unavailable at QEGS.  Students will also gain a further insight into the professional sporting 
industry, as well as opportunities available at university. 
 
For Sport and Exercise Science students, the results gathered on the day will form an essential part of their course, 
as it meets assessment criteria for Unit 4: Field- and Lab-Based Fitness Testing. 
 
The trip will take place on Friday 11th March, leaving QEGS at 9:15am and returning for 3.15pm.  Due to the practical 
nature of the trip, students will need to wear appropriate sports clothing.  Students will need to bring food with 
them or money to purchase something there, and must bring a drinks bottle.   
 
The cost of the trip is £6.00 (to cover costs of transport) to be paid by ParentPay*.  The deadline for making this 
payment is 9th March 2022, and we cannot accept payments after this deadline.  The law currently does not allow us 
to make a charge for this category of trip, although we may ask for a voluntary contribution.  No student may be 
excluded from the excursion because of inability to pay.  However, unless the voluntary contributions cover the cost 
of the excursion, the visit may not take place.  If you have problems making payment via ParentPay, you should 
contact finance@qegsmat.com as soon as possible before Wednesday 9th March.  Please remember to tick the 
consent box on ParentPay screen*. 
 
Should you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact Miss Senior on 
senior@queenelizabeths.derbyshire.sch.uk  
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Katie Senior 
Teacher of Physical Education 
 
*by clicking the “consent” button on ParentPay to confirm the payment detailed above, you are also confirming that 
the emergency contact and medical details we have on our system are correct for your child.  Please inform me as a 
matter of urgency should there be any changes to the details we hold.   
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